
Housing and Communities Committee: 15 March 2021  
 

Item No.2.1 

 

Item Title: £100M Affordable Housing Programme  

 

Amendment from Cllr Bridget Smith: 

 
Recommendation: 
 

i. approve the revised proposals for the future delivery 
and completion of the £100m Affordable Housing 
Programme as outlined in paragraph 3.3, subject to 
full and public disclosure of all communication 
between MHCLG and /or ministers with the 
CPCA and /or The Mayor regarding the £100m 
Affordable Housing Programme. 
 

ii. note the revised arrangements for the operation and 
completion of the £70m Cambridge City Housing 
Programme  

 
iii. instruct the Chief Executives to inform the MHCLG 

of the recommendation as agreed and bring forward 
a report to the Board the arrangements for the 
implementation of the revised scheme.  

 

iv. request that The Board urgently commission a 
full independent audit of the £100m affordable 
Housing Programme. 

 

v. that a detailed report be brought back to an 
emergency meeting of the Housing Committee 
within the next 4 weeks to include a plan of how 
the  affordable housing allocation can be 
maximised and fully secured and including a 
time line for future delivery.   

 
(Additional text in bold)   
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